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I strongly opposed this measure.  

 

Per our secretary of state "The model that we have in Oregon is something that’s a 

model for the country and allowing people the convenience of voting on their own 

time, using paper ballots that are signature verified, our systems are a gold standard 

in that respect,” 

 

Given the lack of issues with our process, there seems to be no good reason to 

change it, unless the goal is to make voting harder for Oregonians. 


